
Snoqualmie Valley Beekeepers  
Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, August 31st, 2011 
7:30 pm   
 
The second quarterly meeting of the Snoqualmie Valley Beekeepers was held on Wednesday, 
August 31st, 2011 at the North Bend Bar and Grill, the President (Bob Combs) being in the chair 
and the Secretary (Erin Ericson) being present. The minutes of the last meeting were read and 
approved. The agenda was adopted.  
 
Reports were given by President Bob Combs and Treasurer Leah Harrison.  
 
Committee Reports 

Outreach/Education Committee 

Bylaws/Operations Committee 

Equipment Committee  

Apiary Committee – The apiary committee reports that they are currently working with 
the Meadowbrook Board to approve guidelines for use of the apiary at Meadowbrook 
Farm. 

Old Business 

1. Snoqualmie Railroad Days 

New Business  

1. Moved to approve $200 for outreach committee.  Motion seconded and approved. 
2. Moved to approve $75 for purchase of a refractometer.  Motion seconded and approved. 

 
Other Business  

 

 


